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01 October 2019 
 
 
 

Long term maintenance repairs 
 

Marsaxlokk Harbour -  Malta Freeport Terminals Ltd. 
 
 

  
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta would like to notify mariners that long term 
maintenance repairs on the quay cranes on both Terminal 1 and Terminal 2 North Quay are 
now in progress. 
 
 
Each crane being repaired will be boomed in the 45 degrees angle for around 10 to 15 days. 
The first cranes are intended to be repaired on bollard 33, thus extra caution will need to be 
taken during berthing and departing of vessels. 
 
 
In view of the above works, mariners are to get authorisation from Malta Freeport Terminals Ltd 
before making any use of this quay and to give the above area a wide berth. Masters navigating 
in the vicinity are to keep a sharp lookout, proceed with caution and very slow speed.  Vessels 
are to comply with instructions as issued by Marsaxlokk VTS (Marsaxlokk Port Control) on VHF 
Channel 14. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chart Affective: BA 36 

 


